
From Thread to Cloth

Thank you for sharing our From Thread to Cloth
educational program with your students. In
addition to the tutorial videos and resources on   

   our website, I am available at your convenience 

          to go over any parts of these two fiber arts  
              projects. 

                We can schedule a Zoom call or            
                 Google chat virtually, or you are    

                always welcome to schedule a visit to  

              the North House Museum. 

    Students can keep all of the materials they
receive in their spinning and weaving kits. 
 Spinning sticks, warps and weaving materials
can be re-used for future creations! 

We would love for you to share your students
creations with us on our Facebook and Instagram
pages using the #GHSFromThreadToCloth! 

North House Museum and Archive - Lewisburg WV

Hello Educators!

Toni Ogden - Educational Director and Museum Curator


